
When I was on student government in high school, I was frustrated with how little of an effect we 
actually had, which was why I wasn’t planning on running for student council in college. 
However; in the spring my senior year I spent a night on Dickinson’s campus and I had the 
pleasure of sitting in on a senate meeting. During the meeting I saw senators and presidents 
were doing tangible work to represent the best interest of the student body. To be honest that 
was one of the most influential factors in my decision to come to Dickinson; because I saw that 
students could implement real change on campus. While I’m still not sure what changes would 
better the campus yet, I promise to listen to everyone’s ideas and to represent everyone’s 
beliefs during committee. I am running for senator because I want represent the group of 
individuals that make up the class of 2020. 
 
-Erika Faulkner 
		


